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Electronic Submission 
 
Subject:   Annual letter of Commitment to Advancing Automatic 

Emergency Braking Technology 
Docket ID: NHTSA–2015–0101 

 
In accordance with the voluntary commitment set forth in the Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) described in the docket NHTSA–2015–0101, Audi has agreed to 
deploy Automatic Emergency Braking (AEB) technology as a standard feature on 95% 
of its models. In addition, Audi also agreed to update the public, via a submission to 
the docket, of their progress towards the 95% milestone.  

Audi exceeded the 95% fitment rate during the reporting period of September 1, 2018, 
and August 31, 2019 and this letter is to confirm that for the reporting period between 
September 1, 2021, and August 31, 2022 Audi continued to offer AEB as a standard 
feature on 95% of its models. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Thomas Zorn 
Vice President 
Vehicle Safety Office 
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